
PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR A 
Brain RESEARCH STUDY

The Department of Psychology at BYU is examining brain 
functions and emotion in young adults. 

We are seeking young adults who have been diagnosed with 
autism to participate in our project.

This project involves the opportunity to participate in up to 
FIVE studies. Each study will last from 45-180 minutes. You 

will be compensated $10/hour of participation.  

If you are interested, please call Mikle South, Ph.D., at 
(801) 422-2183 or email southlab@byu.edu

for additional information.

Participants Must Be:
 Native English speakers
 Age 18-30

Participants Must NOT:
 Have any history of seizures 

or head injury/concussion.


